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To The Proper Officer, 

My name is . I am an Australian born citizen. I am  

I have been working as a  working in New South Wales for almost 10 years. 

I was once a father of two beautiful children. Their names were . 

It is important to note that I still have active Federal Family Law proceedings pending. 

As such, my name must remain anonymous in this submission. 

It is my hope that at least some of the comments I have made may lead to better outcomes to the progression and 
effective application of human rights and specifically, children's rights in this country. 

It is very clear to me that my own children have had no such rights afforded to them the past few years. 

Please find attached a pdf document which comments on ' 2012 Concluding Observations '. 

I am available for further discussion should the reader of this submission seek further comment. 

Respectfully 
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